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For Immediate Release: 
 

Notice of Papers Sent to Prosecutors 
 
 
The Head Office of Fullcast Co., Ltd. in Shibuya, Tokyo, and its Sendai and Sendai-Kita Branches were 
searched, and papers were seized by Sendai Minami Police Station of the Miyagi Prefectural Police 
Department on suspicion of a violation of the Worker Dispatch Law (dispatching registered personnel for 
security services, which is prohibited by law) on January 12, 2007. 

We had fully cooperated with investigators and monitored the developments of the investigation, when 
the related papers were sent to the Sendai District Prosecutors Office on October 15, 2007. 

We humbly accept the facts and will continue to cooperate with the investigation in good faith. At the 
same time, we are bolstering compliance and our internal control system and taking steps throughout the 
Company to prevent a recurrence of the problem that caused the violation. 
  
We take this opportunity to express our sincere apology to our customers, registered staff, and other 

stakeholders for the severe trouble we have caused. 
 
Reference 
- Notice Concerning Media Coverage (January 12, 2007) 
 http://www.fullcast.co.jp/pdf/20070112e_02.pdf

- Notice Concerning Broadcast News (Report on Progress) (February 5, 2007) 
 http://www.fullcast.co.jp/pdf/20070205e_03.pdf

 
### 

http://www.fullcast.co.jp/pdf/20070112e_02.pdf
http://www.fullcast.co.jp/pdf/20070205e_03.pdf

